
Pie Eating Contest Permission Form & Photo Release 
**DUE 5/28/2024** 

 
Details: 12 students will be randomly selected (4 from each fundraising team) to participate in a pie 
eating contest at the Hawk Walk Spirit Assembly on Tuesday, June 4th 2024! 
 
Students who want to enter the drawing for a chance to participate in the pie eating contest must 
return this permission form signed by a parent/guardian by the end of day, Tuesday, May 28th.  

Winners will be announced during the morning announcements on Monday, June 3rd.    

Parents/guardians will be notified if their student was selected to participate via the e-mail provided on 
this form. A few alternates will be drawn in case a selected student backs out or is absent on the day of 
the assembly. 
 
PHOTO RELEASE: Stillwater PTSA will be taking pictures of this event which will be shared on social 
media, including our Facebook group, website, and may be shared on the Riverview School District 
website/social media pages. By signing this permission form, you are granting the Stillwater PTSA and 
Riverview School District permission to take photos of your student during this event. 

 
Student Name: ________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Grade: ______________   Teacher Name: __________________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Name: ________________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Contact E-mail: _________________________________________________________ 
 
By signing this permission form, I give my student permission to participate and be photographed in the 
pie eating contest during the spirit assembly at Stillwater Elementary on Tuesday, June 4th 2024.  
 
 

 
(Parent Signature) 
  
 

  
  

 

More details on the 2024 Hawk Walk can be found here: https://stillwaterptsa.org/hawkwalk 

Questions? Please e-mail fundraising@stillwaterptsa.org 


